
 
 

 
Both indoor and outdoor model sets will operate on Saturday and Sunday. The indoor sets are 
located on the lower level of the Campus Center in rooms 175 and 176. In the event that the 
weather becomes extreme (a hurricane) we will utilize the auditorium of the Campus Center as a 
substitute location. If the weather is acceptable for outdoor shots then the models will pose at the 
traditional locations: (1) the stairs and overhang of the Campus Center; (2) the west pond location 
has many possibilities and photographers have put these potentials to use many times; (3) the 
walls of the east side of the campus chapel have furnished many a prize winning picture. It is 
expected that this year’s opportunities for photographs should prove just as rewarding; and (4) 
lastly, the northern steps of the Fine Arts Center (close to the pond) have challenged the vision of 
countless photographers. The models will utilize this area for an outstanding geometric backdrop. 
 
As in past years, the models will work on Saturday from 9:00 AM, through lunch until 5:00 PM. On 
Sunday, models will be working at all the indoor set-ups as well as the coffee shop, campus 
center and the pond from 9:00 AM through 11:00 AM. 
 
Please take note, if the need arises to change an indoor set that particular set will be closed 
down for one session. Also, if the weather becomes unsettled (light to moderate rain) all outdoor 
modeling will be limited to the protection of the Campus Center. 
 
MODEL RELEASE 
 
The models sign a limited “Model Release” granting permission to participating NECCC 
attendees to use images taken at the NECCC 2014 Conference for personal use only. This 
personal use is expressly limited to camera club activities as well as personal web sites. There 
are no exceptions to this granting of permission. In straightforward and simple words, a 
photograph of a conference model cannot be offered for sale, even at a very inexpensive price on 
such sites as Smug Mug. All of the models have been told that they will not sign any model 
release and if the photographer pressures them they are told to refer that photographer to Jim 
Gallagher, Chairperson of the Model Committee. Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation. 
 
THERE WILL NOT BE A MODEL PHOTO CONTEST THIS YEAR 
 
GUIDELINES FOR SUBMITTING IMAGES OF MODELS 

 
Photographers should send the Photoshopped images with the model’s name to the individual 
model. You will be able to find the model’s web site from the 2014 list of models. Images must be 
sized to 768 pixels in height by 1024 pixels in width, with a maximum high resolution of (dpi 240).   

2014 Conference MODEL ACTIVITIES 


